RECEIVED
April 2, 1982
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New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission Akggf: bl_
324 West Main ‘ RIESIA. OFFICE
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
ATTN: Mr. W. A. Gressett

RE: Gas Connection
Conoco 7 State

Dear Mr. Gressett,

I wanted to let you know that as of April 1, 1982, Conoco is
taking our gas from the above mentioned lease. I'd also

like to apologize for the delay and thank you for giving us

an additional extension to flare our gas until Conoco finished
construction of their gathering line.

Sincerely,
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Bucky Burch
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